
I would like to add my voice to the many thousands of Australians who support the 
ABC and wish to see the staff nominated member of the board remain.  Don't let the 
Howard government go down in history as the one which irrevocably changed the 
Australian culture and robbed it of talented and innovative cultural influence. 
  
Jeanette Castle  
 




